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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Cambridgeshire Easter Holiday Activities and Food Programme: Free Places 
 
The HAF programme, funded by The Department for Education, is offering free holiday 
scheme places this Easter to primary and secondary school pupils in receipt of benefit-
related free school meals. Each eligible child can attend a HAF registered holiday scheme 
for up to 16 hours over Easter. A wide range of fun, interesting experiences and a nutritious 
meal is provided.  
 
A voucher will be sent to parents/carers on Friday 1 March, by email and/or text, from 
‘hello@holidayactivities.com’. This will include a booking code and a ’view activities’ link to 
the Easter directory of holiday schemes. Please book places early as they are limited.  
 
If your child has special educational needs and may require additional support, booking early 
will also enable the scheme to plan effectively to support your child. 
 
Further information: www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/haf  
Please email the HAF Team if you have any questions: HAF@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Martin Purbrick 
Executive Director, Children, Education& Families 
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